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2020 through 2022 GL1800/B - ECU Update 

BACKGROUND 

Honda is launching a SAFETY RECALL on CERTAIN 2020 through 2022 GL1800/B 
vehicles to update the ECU for a potential defect that may result in engine stalling, increasing 
the risk of crash or injury. 

AFFECTED UNITS 

CERTAIN NEW or USED 2020 thru 2022 GL1800/B. 

To search for applicable recall on a specific unit, you MUST use Unit Information on iN available 

June 21, 2022. 

To manage your affected inventory, use your dealer eResponsibility Report on iN available     
June 22, 2022. 

DEALER INVENTORY 

As of June 21, 2022, YOU MUST NOT SELL any affected NEW OR USED motorcycle in the 
AFFECTED UNIT section until it is repaired, according to this Service Bulletin. 

• To search for applicable recalls on a specific unit, you must use Unit Information on iN, 

available June 21, 2022.

• To manage your affected inventory, refer to eResponsibility Report on iN, available 
June 22, 2022.

PARTS INFORMATION 

There are no parts necessary for this repair. 

REPAIR PROCEDURE 

The complete Service Bulletin with repair procedure, parts information, as well as warranty claim 

information is expected to be available on iN by the end of business Wednesday, June 29, 2022. 

DEALER REPAIR RESPONSIBILITY 

• Safety Recall repairs must be performed by a qualified technician.

• Installing the remedy parts exactly as shown in Repair Procedure instructions is critical for the
recall remedy to be effective. Carefully follow all instructions.

• Service Management should inspect and confirm the repair.

• Dealer submission of a warranty claim affirms this safety recall was properly performed.
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CUSTOMER INFORMATION: The information in this bulletin is intended for use only by skilled technicians who have the proper tools, equipment, and training 
to correctly and safely maintain your Honda. These procedures should not be attempted by any other individuals and you should not assume this bulletin 
applies to your Honda, or that your Honda has the condition described. To determine whether this information applies, contact an authorized Honda dealer. 




